
7/9/20092:56:04 PMlage 1 of 1 

Ruth Nettles 

From: Bussey. Jacqueline [Jacqueline.Bussey@fpl.corn] 
Sent: Thursday, July 09,2009 2:55 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: 

Attachments: FPL Letter for Docket file.pdf 

Docket No. 080271-El - Electronic Filing 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Jessica Cano, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
(561) 304-5226 
Jessica.Cano@fpl.com 

b. Docket No. 080271-E1 
IN RE: Status of Joint-Ownership Discussions Associated with Florida Power & Light Company's Turkey Point Units 
6 & 7  
c. The document is being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of one (1)  pages. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is: 
Florida Power & Light's Letter to the Clerk re: its good faith discussions 

Jacki Bussey, CLA 
Paralegal 
Law Department 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Tel (561) 691-7120 Direct Line 
Fax (561) 691-7135 
Jacqueline Bussey@fpl corn 

7/9/2009 



FPL. 
Jessica Can0 
Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304- 5226 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

July 9,2009 

-VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY - 
Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 080271-E1 

Docket No. 080271-E1 was opened to monitor the status of joint-ownership discussions 
associated with Florida Power & Light’s (FPL) Turkey Point Units 6 & 7, as directed in Order 
NO. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI. 

By Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, the Commission approved a stipulation which states 
in relevant part: “No later than July 1, 2009, FPL will continue its good faith discussions with 
FMEA, FMPA, and OUC, and will also commence good faith discussions of joint participation 
in Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 with JEA and Seminole. FPL will report the status of such ongoing 
status discussions to the FPSC every quarter thereafter.” 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that, by July 1, 2009, FPL has continued or 
commenced good faith discussions with the parties listed in the Order and with others. FPL’s 
initial report on the status of these discussions is due by October 1, 2009; however, FPL 
anticipates it will file with the Commission its first report in advance of that date. 

Sincerely, 

Jkssica A. Can0 

cc: parties of record via US. Mail 

an FPL Group company 


